Minutes of the Parish Pastoral Council Meeting
Wednesday 12 November 2014 at 7.15pm in the Church Hall
For actions arising , please refer to the Action list at the end of this document

Present : 

 Fr Danny, Louise Birley, Ann Burke, Renata Clayton, Nicki Craggs, Anne Gibbons,         Maura Holt, Shaun Howard, Theresa McDougall, Marion McGuire, Jan McTague,      Claudia Wing, Larissa Okyere.
Associates:  Peter Hancock
1. Welcome 
Maura welcomed all to the meeting and extended a warm welcome to Larissa who has agreed to be a member of the PPC and, in particular, a voice for our Young People on our PPC.  
Maura thanked Fr Danny, Peter and Mary for getting the Living Our Faith project off the ground.  We had a beautiful Service of Healing followed by afternoon tea on 19th October for our Sick, Housebound and elderly of the Parish. The afternoon followed the same pattern as the previous one in June.  Maura thanked Fr Danny and everyone who helped in any way and, in particular, Theresa and her team.  Although not all our Sick and Housebound are able to attend, many are.  We hope to continue these Services and afternoon teas during 2015 perhaps a little earlier, during May and September. Maura thanked Fr Danny for giving up the morning of his day off on 3rd November to say the Mass for the Holy Souls and for taking time to visit and bless the graves at Easthampstead Park and Larges Lane on 1st November.  Maura also thanked Simon, Maria and Mary for assisting her with the preparation of the Minutes of the last meeting when Nicki was unwell.
2.  Prayer and Formation
"And so, we bring ourselves, our gifts and talents to this meeting.  We are a community of faith at the heart of our Parish and we are here to serve". 
Bishop Philip said recently “Many drift away from Christianity because they fail to develop a personal relationship with Christ and a sense of vocation to discipleship. This is something central to our own efforts of new evangelisation in the Diocese of Portsmouth: helping people to pray, to find God, to meet Jesus, and to be transformed in His presence, especially in the Holy Eucharist”.
Fr Danny then led us in our 15 minutes of Prayer and Formation that Bishop Philip asks for at all meetings in the Diocese.  
3.  Apologies 
Apologies were received from Serafina Delmundo, Katherine Ferguson, Mary McNab, Simon Mwanje and Marie-Danielle Tichbon.
4.  Approval of Minutes from the meeting held on 8 October 2014
The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed as a fair and accurate record.
5.  Actions arising from those minutes 

04/8 Photographs on website. We are in need of a Webmaster for the Parish Website to keep it 
updated.  It was agreed to re-advertise this ‘position’ in the Parish newsletter.  










Refer to Action 
11/01  

It was suggested that more help may be forthcoming if a time scale was given for the work involved 
and how it could be done i.e. remotely from home. Ongoing for some time.  Update next meeting.  

05/4 Census information online.  Action Completed.  

06/2 Arrange Training for Ministers of the Word. Action Completed.  

06/10 Research World Youth Day 2016 Poland.   Update –  An ‘advert’ appeared in last week's 
Portsmouth e-news (note: please sign up to it if you haven't already done so) encouraging the Youth 
of the Diocese to join Bishop Philip on a coach trip across Europe to join Pope Francis in Poland for 
the World Youth Day 2016. The cost of the trip is approximately £995. Applications can be made 
online on the Diocesan website. Larissa said that she would be willing to speak at Mass, if necessary,  
to encourage the Youth to come forward. This will be an ongoing action to ensure that those who 
wish to attend are prepared and that the cost can be met by those attending.  We will try to find out 
if our Parish can book places on the trip or whether individual bookings can only be made.  










Refer to Action 11/02  
09/1 Print and laminate School Welcome cards. Ongoing. Update next meeting.
09/2 Arrange Census weekend.  Ongoing. Need to set date in the New Year.

09/3 Transport to All Hallows.  Peter (Hancock) provided an update from the Finance Committee 
regarding the proposal for supporting travel to All Hallows Catholic School in Farnham. It was 
decided that this is not really a viable proposal with the issues of safety, bus costs etc.  










Action Completed.  



It was decided to provide money from the Parish to the two Head teachers which would be 
available to families in need of financial support.  A letter will be sent to both Heads outlining the 
proposal.  Refer to Action 11/03  

09/4 Group Photo.  Ongoing.  To be taken at our next meeting on 12 Dec 2014 which will be a social 
evening.
09/5 Find a trainer/mentor for Altar Servers. Ongoing. Update next meeting.
09/6 Investigate the possibility of buying a lighter table tennis table, possibly on wheels.  Hilary had emailed though to the Parish Office details of 2 tables both of which specifically mention their use being for schools and clubs. 

http://sch.table-tennis-tables.co.uk/shop/schools-clubs/indoor-table-tennis-tables/knight-i-s12-blue-indoor-table-1122888.html
http://www.argos.co.uk/static/Product/partNumber/3276697.htm





Action completed.  Pass on to Finance/Office to order.  

09/7 Fundraising for new drum kit. It was decided that Fundraising would not now take place.  











Action completed.   

The Parish is to meet the cost of the new drum kit when they have been provided with a list of what 
is required.  Dan McNab has offered to help with the choosing of the equipment.  











Refer to Action 11/04  

09/8 Meet with other Youth Leaders to share ideas and practice.  Prior to his accident, Kenneth had 
a meeting in Reading with youth pastors from different Christian denominations.  Action completed.    

09/10 Christmas Children’s Mass.  Fr Danny has had a first meeting with Patrick Doherty.  Adam 
George has emailed offering to help too.  Ongoing.  Update next meeting.  

10/1 Advertise the monthly Sunday Youth Mass in our Pastoral Area. It was agreed to do this on a 
regular basis.  Action completed.  

10/2 Ensure that planning for Christmas appears as an Agenda item at our next meeting.  Action 
Completed. 

10/3 Invite those who were confirmed in June to start Year 2 of their Confirmation journey.  A 
date has not yet been organised for this.  Ongoing.  Update next meeting. 

10/4 Additional Confirmation Catechists needed.  Ongoing.  Update next meeting.

10/5 Look into suitable courses for our Catechists.  Ongoing.  Update next meeting.

10/6 Re-advertise the new Certificate in Catechesis course.  Action Completed.

10/7 Consider having a Called and Gifted workshop for our Parish. Ongoing.  Update next meeting

10/8 Additional people needed for the Friday evening Youth Band rota.  More support is 
needed for the Youth  Band rota from January onwards.  The more people who put their names 
down, the fewer sessions each will have to do.  Marion said that there were a few people at present 
going through the Diocesan Safeguarding process who will be able to join the rota soon. 









Ongoing.  Update next meeting.

10/9 Ensure that Readers and Eucharistic Ministers are organised for the monthly Youth Mass.  
Up until now there has been no rota of Readers and Eucharistic Ministers for the Youth 
Mass at 5pm on the last Sunday of the month as Fr 
Danny has not felt it necessary.  









Ongoing.  Continue to monitor.  

With regard to the Youth Mass on 30 November, however, it will be necessary to have Readers and 
Eucharistic Ministers in place as the Saturday (29 Nov) evening Mass is being cancelled that weekend 
because of the Bracknell Choral Society Autumn Concert taking 
place in the Church at 7.30pm. It’s 
anticipated that there will be more people attending  that  particular Sunday evening Youth Mass.   










Refer to Action 11/05.

10/10 Organise monthly Youth Social Evening.  Suggestions have been made for the date of this 
event and it is hoped to hold it prior to Christmas possibly on 12th December.  Ongoing.  Update 
next meeting.   

10/11 Forward Report on last summer's Diocesan Youth Ministry events to Kenneth (Education 
and Formation team).  Action completed.

10/12 Arrange KIT Presentation.  Action completed.

10/13 Distribution of Living Our Faith Packs at all Masses.  Action completed.
6.  Team Reports:

a.  The Contemplative Life team
The Life in the Spirit Prayer Group meets on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month in the Church from 7.45pm until 9.15pm.  Now that it is colder, they have asked that the heating be put on on the evenings when they meet.   Refer to Action 11/06 
It was suggested that Advent Preparation evenings could be advertised on the evenings that the Gospel Challenge group meets ie. 24th November and 8th December 2014.  This will be advertised in the Newsletter. Refer to Action 11/07 
Catherine Collery update: More Readers and Eucharistic Ministers needed 
We currently have:
	Mass
	Readers
	Frequency of duty
	Ministers
	Frequency of duty

	18.00hrs
	13
	6-7 weeks
	16
	2-3 weeks

	08.30hrs
	14
	7 weeks
	22
	3-4 weeks

	10.30hrs
	14
	7 weeks
	19
	2 weeks


 This includes two new Eucharistic Ministers for 10.30hrs Mass.  It doesn’t allow for people being away, holiday times etc. so more Eucharistic Ministers would be good as it will only take a couple to drop out and we will be back struggling to cover.  Refer to Action 11/08
Bracknell Forest Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education (SACRE) 
Carol Nicholls has contacted the PPC via email (see attachment) to advise us of her decision to resign from the Bracknell SACRE in September 2015 after 7 years representation. Maura thanked Carol for the work that she has done and is doing as the sole Catholic representative.  We now need to look into how we are to recruit a new person to take over from Carol. It was agreed to help Carol identify people who may be suitable for the position.  Refer to Action 11/09
Catechists
Fr Danny would like training for the people who carry out the Baptism Preparation.  It is very important that the Parish supports all ministries within the church. This will be ongoing for after the Christmas period. Refer to Action 11/10
b.  The Education and Formation team 
The Education and Formation team has not met since our last PPC meeting.  Their next meeting is planned for 1st December 2014.
Youth Band Rota.  More volunteers are needed for the new rota starting in January.  Very grateful to those who have stepped forward as volunteers to be a part of the rota for the Friday evening Eternity Youth Band which meets from 5.30pm – 7pm. 
We need to set a firm date to extend the Youth Band to a Youth Group by inviting this year’s Confirmation children to join the youth group on a Friday - making the session a fun session (snacks, DVD, Games). We are at present looking into the possibility of booking the "social" to coincide with the last band practice of the year on Friday 12th December.   Refer to Action 10/10
Mary has an email distribution list in the office for those confirmed back in June and can email out an invite if it is agreed to go ahead.  It can also go in the newsletter and on our Parish website.  
Youth Mass.  Up until now there has been no rota of Readers and Eucharistic Ministers for the Youth Mass at 5pm on the last Sunday of the month as Fr Danny has not felt it necessary.  It would be nice to have a team of young people welcoming at that Mass and also a rota for teas and coffees so that it doesn't fall on the same people every time.  With regard to the Youth Mass on 30 November it will be necessary to have Readers and Eucharistic Ministers in place as the Saturday evening Mass is being cancelled that weekend because of the Bracknell Choral Society Autumn Concert taking place at 7.30pm in the Church (see details in Parish newsletter) and  it’s anticipated that there will be more people attending the Sunday evening Youth Mass.  Refer to Action 11/05
Peter noted that the next Youth Mass on 30th November clashes with the switching on of the Christmas lights followed by  fireworks  in the town centre. It was agreed that the Mass will be held at 4.00pm on Sunday 30th November  so that the two events do not clash.  This change of time will need to be advertised through the Parish newsletter.  Refer to Action 11/11
Voice in the Desert Youth Event.  We will be sending a group of 7 young people from our Parish to this Diocesan Youth Event taking place in Southampton on Saturday  15th  November.  Mary emailed all those who were confirmed in June and the event was advertised in the newsletter.  Apart from those in the youth band, not one single other person confirmed this year has signed up to attend the Youth Event. 
Fr Danny is concerned that the Youth are not becoming involved within the Church. He suggested we should provide experiences that will encourage them to partake.  Fr Danny has asked the Taize group to come and speak to them. It was agreed to arrange a meeting in the New Year to discuss how to move forward and to ensure that we are meeting their needs within the church. 










Refer to Action 11/12
The Eternity Youth Band decided that its last practice before Christmas would be on Friday 12th December and that they would restart after Christmas on Friday 9th January.  There will be no Youth Mass at the end of December.  
School Masses.   All Masses for both schools have been placed in the Parish and School diaries into next year.  It is hoped to mark Education Sunday at the beginning of February with both schools coming together at Sunday Mass.
Reading Catholic Youth Ministry.  Maura said that Dominica had given her a copy of the Reading Catholic Youth Ministry end of year report 2013-2014 (see attachment).  Parishes in the Reading area have had the benefit of a Youth Development Leader in recent years.  This may well be of interest to our Parish. 
c.  The New Evangelisation team

NOVEMBER REPORT FROM NEW EVANGELISATION TEAM
The Journey of Faith (RCIA)
The Journey of Faith is underway and there are 12 participants attending on a regular basis: 3 Catechumens, 6 Candidates and 2 Catholics.
The Keeping in Touch Ministry (KIT)
The KIT Ministry is a work in progress with about 10 potential visitors coming forward. The November Parish Newsletter will encourage more parishioners to attend the KIT presentation which takes place on Saturday 29th November in the Parish hall at 2.00 pm. This will be given by experienced KIT presenters.  Shaun hopes that as many people will at least attend to find out if this ministry is for them. In the meantime, Shaun has asked those currently showing interest to start the safeguarding process via Marion.
Christmas carol concert 
It was noted that late night shopping until 7pm is advertised to take place on 11th, 12th, 18th, 19th , 22nd and 23rd December only.  Given that our Carol Concert is planned for 17th December, it was decided to look into the possibility of changing the date to the 18th December.   Refer to Action 11/13
With regard to hospitality, our team’s thinking on this is that
· we request via the Newsletter, 2 weeks before the concert now on 18/12/2014 (weekend s of 6/7 and 13/14 December) donations of boxed mince pies from parishioners any shortfall can be covered by myself, and these can be used up at Christmas Eve masses or donated to the Food bank, providing the boxes aren’t opened.
· Non alcoholic mulled wine (or alcoholic) prepared by Theresa and Ian (to be decided)
· Squash tea and coffee served at the hatch.
· To be held inside parish hall as the weather may be cold.
· Helpers so far: Theresa and Ian, Katherine, myself - Renata, Beatrix, and the Ellertons.
· If we use the parish hall, it will be more welcoming for any visitors who haven’t been to the church before and we can reuse cups etc - cheaper and more eco-friendly - than buying plastic cups.
It was decided to ask Hugh Gibbons if he would be the MC at the Carol Concert on 18th December.  








Refer to Action 11/14.
The role involves the announcing  of the carols and also to invite people to come in for a mince pie and a hot drink. It should be a great pre-Christmas happy occasion and a chance to evangelise in Bracknell town centre.  
Maura said that the Eternity Youth Band had expressed an interest in being a part of the planned Carol Concert now taking place on 18th December.  Refer to Action 11/15 
Welcoming at 6.00 pm Mass.
Thank you to the new Welcomers at this mass, Katharine and Serafina, who have joined Bob and Raymond, to hand out hymn books and Mass books. Thank you for the great support provided by Bob handing out the newsletters and Raymond who ensures all the readers and ministers are present on the rota and both are welcoming too. It is hoped that more young people can be encouraged to be Welcomers at this Mass.
7.  Finance Report 
The annual report has been filed with the Diocese for the year end to 31 August 2014 and the edited version highlighting the status of our accounts, with commentary over the major issues was sent out to PPC members prior to this meeting. There is an ongoing need for maintenance to the building and invoices to be paid for the work that has been done to date. The requirement to look into improving facilities for the disabled is ongoing. 

Living our Faith is moving in the right direction. The PPC insisted that we did not use hard sell tactics  and the US based marketing Company has observed that it will be difficult to achieve our  target doing it “from the pulpit and the newsletter “ rather than telephoning and actually visiting families. We are keen to show that our method is equally as valid although it will take a few weeks to achieve our goal of £165,000. Once we get there, 80% comes back to us, so that if we reach, say £200,000, our total rebate will be almost £70,000 which will be used in the first instance to establish a suitable facility for the disabled . The second purpose will be to meet the costs of our Mission next autumn. Many in our community are still working through how much they can afford and many envelopes are sitting on kitchen tables.  Peter will continue to report on progress through the weekly Newsletter.   There are 60 pledges so far, but the money is actually more than expected at this point. Some people have chosen to make a donation if they cannot provide a direct debit payment and envelopes will be provided to enable anyone who wishes to support the programme to do so. 
Aware that there is substantial poverty in our town, we have agreed to make a modest sum available for the Head teachers of our schools to use at their discretion to help those in need.  A letter will be sent to both Heads outlining the proposal.   Refer to Action 11/03
50 new chairs have been ordered for the Parish hall. The current chairs will be kept in the meantime, but if it is found that they are no longer needed, it was suggested we donate them to the schools. 
8.  Beyond the Foodbank: Tackling Poverty in Bracknell
Bracknell Foodbank is 5 years old this autumn.  To mark the 5th anniversary, they hosted an event at The Kerith Centre on 16th October 2014 at which they gathered all those in the local area working to tackle poverty – looking at what they are doing and what more can be done to reduce the need for a Foodbank in Bracknell.  We are very grateful to Mary (McNab) for attending the Conference on behalf of Fr Danny and the Parish and for preparing the Report that was sent out to PPC members prior to this meeting along with the strategy that Bracknell Forest Borough Council have published: "Breaking the Cycle - A Strategy for Reducing Child Poverty in Bracknell". 
It was agreed that the Report presents a disturbing picture with the percentage of children living in poverty (Oct – Dec 2013) in Bracknell Forest recorded as 15.8% and approximately 1,400 families affected.  The fact is that there are children and families on our doorstep suffering.  The challenge for us as a Parish is:  What can we do to help play our part in lifting children and families in our town out of poverty? 
The Society of St Vincent de Paul (SVP)

The SVP is currently doing what they can to help the most needy and is growing in number in our Parish with 6 people at present going through the Diocesan Safeguarding process. There are currently four (Bracknell Forest Social Services) Case Workers who work with the SVP and refer cases to them.  It may be possible to find out more from those contacts about particular families in need whom we could help. 






 Refer to Action 11/16
There is also the need to raise awareness of the work of the SVP amongst families. It was suggested that posters in the schools may help or notices in school newsletters but all approaches to those in need will need to be very sensitively handled. 



Refer to Action 11/17
Fr Danny is requesting that both Head teachers work with any possible families in need to ensure that they can get the help that they need.  Peter said that, as mentioned previously, we as a Parish want to help families in need  in our schools  and will make a sum of money available to Head teachers specifically to help children and families in need.   





Jan said that there will be a Christmas social event to raise money for the work of the SVP from 10.45am - 1pm on 13th December in the Hall.  This will centre around teas, coffees, cakes, tombola and raffle.  
Bracknell Foodbank

It was agreed to increase our support to the Bracknell Foodbank  in the run up to Christmas.  They have brought out a Christmas list for anyone wanting to donate special festive items: 

Fray Bentos pies, tinned salmon, tinned ham/chicken, boxes/tins chocolates (Roses, Celebrations, Quality Street, Heroes, etc), dates/nuts, savoury snacks (incl crisps), selection packs - children's, Christmas crackers, iced Christmas fruit cake and Christmas biscuits.  

Advent Calendars containing chocolate have also been requested but these would need to be at the Foodbank by the end of November.  Fr Danny thanked Theresa for volunteering  to organise and coordinate our Parish donations this Christmas to the Bracknell Foodbank.   
 Renata was asked if the Foodbank had requested donations of good quality toys.  She said that she would look into this.   Refer to Action 11/18
9.  Planning for Advent and Christmas
· Christmas Masses 
Fr Danny said that he would like to have Christmas Masses at the same time as last year:
24th December - Children’s Mass 5.00pm, Vigil Mass 8.00pm, Midnight Mass 12.00am

25th December – Dawn Mass 7.00am, Christmas Day Mass 10.00am
The question was raised as to the feasibility of Fr Danny holding 5 Masses over Christmas and whether the support of an additional priest is required.  We need to ensure that there are adequate Welcomers, Readers and Eucharistic Ministers at all Masses.  The Hall will also need to be set up with seating and tv/sound check carried out.   Additional help will be needed for the 5pm Mass on Christmas Eve. Members of the PPC should make themselves available if additional help is needed.
10.  A.O.B
· Hugh’s  Workshop for the Greeters & Inspirers Gallery -  22nd November, 2014 
Hugh is holding a workshop for anyone interested in taking part in the Greeters & Inspirers Gallery along our railings next Spring.  This is an unusual community art project  and everyone  is welcome to drop in to the Parish Hall 11am - 2pm on Saturday 22nd November.  More information at  www.bracknellcommunitygallery.org 
· Bracknell Forest Faith and Belief Forum  
Bracknell Forest Faith and Belief Forum is holding an evening on  'Forgiveness'  on Thursday, 20th November at 7pm at the Easthampstead Baptist Church.  For more details, contact Kate Eatwell on 07973 709647 or email 
kate.eatwell@hotmail.co.uk.  At present the Parish does not have a representative on this Forum although some members of our Parish attend meetings in their own right.  At present there is no Churches Together in Bracknell group although there was one in the past.  Fr Danny mentioned that he had been invited to preach at the Sunday Service at Holy Trinity Church on Remembrance Sunday.    
· Noticeboard
It was suggested that a ‘Situations Vacant’ section could be added to the 
noticeboard in the porch, advertising any requirements the Parish has for people to fulfil various roles.
· Mandatory/Discretionary Offerings, Appeals and Fundraising
Fr Danny feels that this is an area that the PPC needs to look into in the New Year.  We should also ensure that we target resources to help our area. It may be suitable to convene a small working party to enable this. 
· Quiz Night
Chris and Sue Lindsey have offered to hold a Quiz Night in March and have invited others who might be interested to meet with them to discuss.  
· Monthly Calendar
A November Calendar of Parish Activites has been produced (see attachment), colour coded to show where activities take place.  This is a first attempt and comments, observations and  corrections are welcome (Parish Office).  It is hoped to have the December Calendar ready for w/b 24th November 2014. 
· Church Hall
There is a need for a Hall Manager or a team of people to oversee the use of the Hall.  
Fr Danny said that some of the sofas are being moved in the coming days/weeks which will give a little more room again.
The next meeting will be 10th December – this will be more of a social event!  Details to follow.
11.  CLOSING PRAYER

The meeting closed with a prayer. 

PPC ACTION LIST
	
	What
	Who
	When

	04/8
	Photographs on Website

	Mary / Maura 
	Ongoing. Update next meeting.

	06/10
	Research World Youth Day 2016 Poland.
	All
	Ongoing.  Update next meeting

	09/1
	Print and laminate School Welcome Cards
	Mary
	Ongoing. Update next meeting.

	09/2
	Arrange Census Weekend

	Mary/Fr Danny
	Ongoing.  Set date in the New Year.

	09/4
	Group photo of PPC members
	All
	Next meeting – 10th December 2014

	09/5
	Find a trainer/mentor for Altar Servers
	Fr Danny
	Ongoing. Update next meeting.

	09/10
	Christmas Children’s Mass
	Fr Danny/Patrick/Adam George 
	Ongoing.  Report next meeting

	10/3
	Invite those who were confirmed in June to start Year 2 of their Confirmation course.
	Fr Danny/Mary/ Krzysztof
	Report next meeting

	10/4
	Additional Confirmation Catechists needed.
	Fr Danny/Mary/Krzysztof
	Report next meeting

	10/5
	Look into suitable courses for our Catechists including the Echoes training programme
	Contemplative Life Team
	Report next meeting.

	10/7
	Consider having a  Called and Gifted workshop for our Parish
	The Contemplative Life Team
	Report next meeting

	10/8
	Additional people needed for the Friday evening Youth Group rota
	Education and Formation Team
	Ongoing. Update next meeting.

	10/9
	Ensure that Readers and Eucharistic Ministers are organised, if necessary, for the monthly Youth Mass
	Youth Band/Education and Formation Team
	Ongoing.  Continue to monitor. Next Youth Mass – Sunday 30th November at 4pm

	10/10
	Organise monthly Youth Social Evening
	Youth Band/Education and Formation Team
	Ongoing. Update next meeting. Possible date - 12th December 2014.

	11/01
	Re-advertise for a Webmaster
	Mary/Maura
	Report next meeting

	11/02
	Find out if we can book places for young people from our Parish to go with Bishop Philip to the World Youth Day in Poland in 2016.
	Mary
	Update next meeting

	11/03
	Inform Head teachers of the proposal to provide money from the Parish to schools which can be made available to families in need. 
	Fr Danny/Peter/Mary
	Report next meeting

	11/04
	Decide on what drum kit is required for the Youth Band.
	Youth Band/Dan McNab/Finance
	Update next meeting.

	11/05
	Organise Welcomers, Readers and Eucharistic Ministers  for the Youth Mass at 4pm on 30th November.
	Education and Formation Team/Mary
	Report next meeting

	11/06
	Ensure that the heating is on in the Church for the Life in the Spirit Prayer Group which meets on 1st and 3rd Tues of each month at 7.45pm
	Fr Danny/another
	Report next meeting

	11/07
	Gospel Challenge to advertise Advent Preparation evenings on 24th November and 8th December.
	Gospel Challenge Group (contact: Anne Gibbons)
	Report next meeting

	11/08
	Increase the number of Eucharistic Ministers at Sat 6pm Mass and Sunday 10.30am Mass.
	Fr Danny
	Update next meeting.

	11/09
	Help Carol Nicholls identify people who may be suitable to replace her on the Bracknell SACRE
	All
	Update next meeting.

	11/10
	Organise training for those who carry out Baptism Preparation.
	Fr Danny/Contemplative Life Team
	Update next meeting.

	11/11
	Inform everyone that the Youth Mass on 30th November will be at  4pm. 
	Fr Danny/Mary/Chris
	Update next meeting.

	11/12
	Arrange a meeting in the New Year on ‘How to involve our Young people within the Church’.
	Fr Danny/Mary/Education and Formation team/Confirmation Catechists
	Update next meeting.

	11/13
	Look into the possibility of changing the Carol Concert to the 18th December 2014
	Fr Danny/Schools
	as soon as possible.
(note – new date now confirmed as 18th Dec)

	11/14
	Ask Hugh Gibbons to be MC at the Carol Concert on 18th December 2014.
	Renata
	as soon as possible.
(note – Hugh has agreed to be MC, thank you)

	11/15
	Inform Eternity Youth Band that the date of the Carol Concert is now changed to 18th December.
	Larissa/Education and Formation team
	as soon as possible.

	11/16
	Find out about families in need of our help from Case Workers who work with the SVP and refer cases to them.
	Jan/Ascot & Bracknell SVP
	Update next meeting.

	11/17
	Raise awareness of the work of the SVP. (Posters in schools/ school newsletters )
	Jan/Ascot & Bracknell SVP
	Update next meeting.

	11/18
	Find out if the Foodbank is taking donations of toys etc 
	Renata
	as soon as possible


